i Welcome to S’mores Camp at Pilgrim Lodge!

We are excited to welcome you to this intimate, small community, free-spirited
retreat where all campers will have gentle sabbath time, invitation into your own
story and the goodness of a sweet time around the lake, the boardwalk and the
campfire.

Campers will begin rolling in anytime after 3PM on Friday and through the
weekend. It will be such a treat to have you, whenever you drive down the camp
road. With people coming and going on a schedule that works for them, please be
sure to check in and check out with us, your happy deans. We will close up
S’mores Camp 2024 on Monday right after lunch, but no worries if you are sad to
leave because there many other camp options to register for all through the
summer and fall. All of them are amazing!

Upon arrival you will be given a gentle schedule for the weekend, and you can
choose what works for you. This is a no pressure, peaceful easy feeling retreat
with plenty of waterfront time and opportunities for art, hikes, rest, spiritual
engagement, and holy worship. And of course, we will end each night with a
campfire, stories,
and a s’mores smorgasbord.

We will share all our meals together in the dining hall. We will build community
and add to the camp joy by assisting in the kitchen as needed. Additionally, if
your cabin brings anything extra to eat, please, please make sure that it is all
stored together in a large plastic bin with a lid, otherwise it will be you and the
critters sharing a cabin for the weekend. Fruit and water is always available during
the day 1d theice cream store window will open each day. Sneakers and sandals
are both good choices for camp footwear.

4 Camping chairs are welcome for around the campfire.
U We still have room for more campers so invite your friends!

/ We can’t wait to share the
beginning of summer with you!

] Peace and S’mores, “
-;-{‘ Y Lydia and Beth Hoffman
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